
November 19, 2019

Holiday Happenings

 
Upcoming Holiday: Cummings Properties' offices will be
closed Thursday, November 28 in recognition of
Thanksgiving, with no staff on site. Very limited staff will be
on site Friday, November 29.

Upcoming Events

 

 

Submit Your News
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newsbrief@cummings.com.

Networking Opportunity: Cummings Center Community Connections, a monthly marketing and
networking meeting launched by Mullen Marketing Media, will be held on Thursday,
November 21 from 11:30 AM to 12:45 PM in the Cummings Center Conference Room, Suite
221-E. This is a great opportunity to meet other business owners and managers, network, share
ideas, and learn sales and marketing skills. Come ready to discuss your business, and bring any
marketing materials you wish to share. The meeting will focus on planning a January 2020 expo
to present the products and services offered by Cummings Center's diverse business
community. To RSVP, stop by the office, or contact Richard Mullen at 978-992-2041
or rjmullen@gmail.com.
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Oxford Global Resources, 100 Cummings Center, Suites 206-L and 365-G, is
collecting unwrapped gifts for the Marine Corps' Toys for Tots campaign.
Oxford encourages all Cummings Center firms to support this worthwhile
cause. Please deliver toys to either suite location on or before Thursday,
December 9.
 

DDS, 100 Cummings Center, Suite 419-E, is collecting unwrapped gifts for
the Beverly Police Department Toy Drive. Please deliver toys on or before
December 13. For more information, call 978-927-2727.

Friendly Reminder

Winter Overnight and Snow Parking: Cummings Center and Dunham Ridge client firms are
reminded that through March 31, 2020, all unattended parking (where the driver is not readily
available to move the vehicle) is strictly prohibited in any open parking lot between 7:00 PM
and 7:00 AM, unless otherwise approved by Cummings Properties. When snow is forecasted, or
when snow removal operations are necessary, any vehicle left in an open parking lot after 7:00
PM will be subject to towing at the owner's expense. This policy does not apply to vehicles
parked in on-site parking garages. Thank you for your cooperation, which enables Cummings
Properties' Snow Team to provide the best possible access for clients, their employees, and
visitors. For more information, view the 2019-20 Winter Parking and Towing Regulations for
Cummings Center and Dunham Ridge.

Business Spotlight
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Inborn Voice, 100 Cummings Center, Suite 248-E, has been a
member of the Cummings community since 2014. This vocal
instruction service offers one-on-one coaching, delivers
seminars and workshops, and hosts retreats on a number of
topics related to voice, including speeches, presentations,

networking, marketing, vlogging, and more. Vocal coach Mylena Origgi is a transferable soft
skills trainer and writer who works in individual and team settings. For additional information,
visit the website.

 

If you no longer wish to receive our emails, you may unsubscribe. Unfortunately, if you
unsubscribe, you will not receive important building notices, such as water and electric

shutdowns or fire alarm testing.  
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